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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Village of Endicott Streetscape Improvement Project in fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Endicott, located at 1009 E 

Main St, Endicott, NY 13760. The funding would be used for streetscape upgrades to improve 

walkability and create a safer environment for the residents/tourists. The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because the project site has some great restaurants and businesses but lacks 

growth potential due to its limited access to available space for vehicles and pedestrians. In 

receiving this funding, the Village would be able to improve the neighborhood in order to support 

future economic development. Pedestrian access would also be significantly improved to create 

more of a community feel to this district and increase safety for all who visit the many businesses 

here. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Molinaro  

Member of Congress 


